
July 10, 2024 

VIA E-FILING 

Mr. Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98504-7250 

Re: Docket No. UT-230625 Washington State Universal Service Communications 
Program – Petition for Eligibility of Westgate Communications LLC to Receive 
Support Pursuant to WAC 480-123-130 

Dear Mr. Killip: 

Pursuant to WAC 480-123-130, Westgate Communications LLC (“WeavTel”, 
“Company”) hereby withdraws the previous submission from 7/1/24 and submits to the 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission its revised report and certification 
related to the Washington State Universal Service Communications Program.  

If you should have any questions or need further information, please contact me 
509.682.5556 

Sincerely, 

 Richard J. Weaver, General Manager 
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